Sulomissiony No. 22

Bea Claydon

From: Wexford Receptionist

Sent: 24 January 2013 15:57

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: FW: Dublin City Council application to dump over 800,000 tonnes of spoil into
Dublin Bay over a three year period

Attachments: ATTO0001.txt

Rec’d at info@epa.ie

Ann Rochford,

Programme Officer,

Environmental Protection Agency,

P.O. Box 3000,

Johnstown Castle Estate,

Wexford.

Bosca Poist 3000,

Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin,

Contae Loch Garman.

Tel: 00353.53 91 60600

Fax: 00353 53 91 60699

Email: info@Pepa.ie \}o?f
web: www.epa.ie \\,\é
Lo call: 1890 33 55 99 O

From: krankin@eircom.ie [mailto:krankin@eircom.ie] \Qoéieé\

Sent: 24 January 2013 15:55 S

To: Wexford Receptionist :'\\OQQQ'}

Cc: info@oceandivers.ie & Q‘io@

Subject: Dublin City Council application to duz@\&{@\r 800,000 tonnes of spoil into Dublin Bay over a three year

period OQQ

S

To whom it may concern, 0&?‘\
oS

| wish to formally object to the application made by Dublin City Council recently to the Environmental Protection
Agency (EPA) to dump over 800,000 tonnes of spoil into Dublin Bay over a three year period.
I find this application for the granting of a Dumping at Sea Permit to Dublin City- Council for the dumping at sea of
spoil generated by the proposed Long Sea Outfall Tunnel project outrageous and highly offensive.
As a frequent user of the Dublin Bay marine area and as a proud conservationist of Irish native wildlife, | am appalled
at the request of Dublin City Council.
I kindly request the EPA to consider the consequences of such a proposal very carefully and to do so in direct
consultation with the users, residents and business of Dublin Bay who are best placed to represent the native
wildlife of the area, all of which will be directly impacted for many generations should this application be granted.

Kind regards,

Karl Rankin

Karl Rankin

22, Inagh Road,

Ballyfermot,
Dublin 10
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